
Homework Club ~ 2022 - 2023 

 

 
   We are happy to inform you that JGMS’s Homework 

Club will once again be available for students, starting on 

October 25. We thank the MSPA for their contribution 

that allows this club to function in the most helpful way. 
 

WHAT IS HOMEWORK CLUB? 

Homework club is a supervised time for students to complete 

schoolwork aided by two faculty members who are 

knowledgeable of the middle school curriculum. It is held in the JGMS library on scheduled Tuesday and 

Thursday dates from 2:30 - 3:30 as seen listed in this Homework Club dates document. The 2:30 start 

allows students adequate time to organize themselves at their locker, go to the bathroom, and take a quick 

break before checking into the library. Please note, students are required to check in on time and attend for 

the full hour. If necessary, families may contact Homework Club staff to make alternate arrangements and 

adjustments on a case by case basis.  
 

HOW DOES IT WORK? 

Students may choose to attend Homework Club on one or both of the days offered. Some students may 

choose to attend Homework Club regularly throughout the year while others may choose to drop in when 

they need assistance. For tracking purposes, please complete the sign-up form and have your student 

return it to the main office. (Printed copies can also be found in the office.) Contact information can be 

found below if you have any questions.  
 

Once dismissed at 3:30, students can be picked up by a guardian, walk to the High School for the late bus, 

or walk home. We ask that you make these arrangements with your student prior to their attendance.  

Students in attendance are required to follow procedures established by staff as well as the behavioral 

expectations noted in our JGMS Student Handbook. Homework Club is a school activity and all school rules 

still apply. If students are misbehaving, disrespectful, or disruptive, parents will be notified. 

While we will make every effort to adhere to the scheduled dates, there will be occasions when Homework 

Club may be canceled due to unforeseen circumstances. Within the school, we will make an announcement 

to notify all students of the cancellation. Students may also use a phone in the office to call you if needed. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kim Limoli ~ Homework Club Advisor ~ kimberly_limoli@bedfordps.org 

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1RsKgyL_pzegIK7F8GjaLr4E68H7m7UMeirVgXgdUvq0/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IVH0X5ZyU0SOiaLi7OjwdfY4lXjJFGJDd0srocb0kFQ/edit
mailto:kimberly_limoli@bedfordps.org

